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06/21/2019 

Community Alert

Suspicious Activity 
On June 21, 2019, at approximately 9:20 AM, at MDC parking lot # 8, a female student 
was approached by an unknown description vehicle with a white male, dark color hair, 
wearing all black clothing and asked to enter his vehicle with him. The female student 
ignored the male individual and kept walking toward her vehicle that was parked in lot # 
16. The subject was last seen walking in the parking lot # 8.  If you encounter this subject,
please contact the Department of Public Safety immediately at (305) 237-2100.

MDC Kendall Campus Public Safety staff and Miami Dade Police Department Kendall 
Station have been duly alerted to this incident.

Safety Tips: 

• Do not enter unknown vehicle with a person you do not know.
• Walk with a friend to your vehicle.
• Park in well‐lit areas.
• Report any suspicious activity to the Campus Public Safety, 24 hours

a day, at 305-237-2100.
• Students needing assistance navigating the campus at any hour

may request a Public Safety Officer to escort them accordingly.
• You are welcome to download our College LiveSafe App for Android or

Apple .

Use the Silent Witness (https://miamidadecollege.wufoo.com/forms/silent-witness/ ) 
to provide anonymous tips or call immediate incidents to 305-237-1100 for prompt 
action.  

https://miamidadecollege.wufoo.com/forms/silent-witness/



